
 
SABER LAX PARENT GROUP FALL MEETING TUESDAY, JANUARY 14, 2020 

 

Attendance: ​ Coach Jules, Kris Marion, Angela Beadle, Tammy Webler, Tina Baumgardt, Chris 

Edwards, Brenda Bundy, Jessica Dahlberg, Kate Mangan 

Excused: Tammy Scholl, Rachel Boario, Mike Burroughs, Coach Diehl 

 

Meeting minutes from October were approved with the following changes: 

- At Root River was added to the Bowling Fundraiser 

- Next meeting was changed to January 14 

- Meetings will be the second Tuesday of the month (not Thursday) 

 

It was noted that all four Board Positions will be open for next season - President, Vice 

President, Secretary, Treasurer.  Anyone considering is welcome to shadow or meet with 

current board to evaluate. 

 

Coaches Notes: 

Coach Diehl: 

1. I've set a date for 3/18 for a Mental Health Presentation. I'l work with Jules to set a 

time, and will need to reserve a location. I'm going to see if Jordan wants to open it up 

to any other teams. 

2. I would like to set up a Classmunity fundraiser to start right after tryouts and go 

through break. I plan on offering incentives to the team if they meet certain goals. A 

lead coordinator would be helpful. 

3. Still working to finalize game schedule, have 12 set and am working to add 2-3 more. 

4. We've started open gyms, had 27 guys the first night, an excellent turnout. 

5. We have concessions again on 2/4. 

Coach Jules  

1. Schedule is almost complete.  Currently 13 games scheduled 

2. Girls JV and Varsity overnight trip to Minnesota is planned for April 17-18 

3. Open gyms begin next week.  All communication is to go out via Team Snap 

4. Girls will partner with the boys on the Mental Health initiative this season 

Tryout dates will be March 9-11 for both boys and girls.   A mandatory meeting for parents and 

players will be held on Thursday, March 12. 

 

 



Budget  

- Mike Burroughs provided a budget overview to share in his absence.  Any budget 

questions should be directed to Mike. 

- Kate Mangan provided a check for $180 for umbrella sales 

 

Fundraisers: 

- Our annual bowling fundraiser is scheduled for Sunday, April 5.  We will need an 

additional lead(s) as Kris Marion, who is planning the event, may have to travel for a 

client that weekend out of town. 

- We will again hold FHS Lax Restaurant Nights and are looking for someone to serve as 

coordinator. 

- Concessions - Our next basketball game is Tuesday, February 4.  We will need 2 shifts of 

3-4 people.  Communication will be sent via Team Snap. 

- Spiritwear - ​https://www.gymtreasures.com/franklin-high-school/​  We are looking for 

someone to take on spiritwear to refresh the items on the website.  

 

Volunteer Needs - ​We have a variety of volunteer needs for the season.  The list of open 

positions will be posted on the website.  Update volunteers from tonight’s meeting include: 

- Boys team photos, varsity poster, banners and buttons and SuperFan Shirts - Tina 

Baumgardt, Scott Baumgardt, Casey Kaye 

- Boys Concessions - Jenny Shahoney 

- End of Year Banquet - Kate Mangan 

- Social Media Coordinator - boys and girls - Angela Beadle 

 

Communication 

TeamSnap is our main avenue for all communication 

Angela will add umbrellas and car decals to the website 

 

Kris will contact FHS to confirm our profit on Calendar Raffles and FHS Fashion show. 

 

 Monthly meetings will be held the second Tuesday of the month - January through May 

Dates include: Feb. 11, March 12 (Thursday - Mandatory parent meeting), April 14, May 12 

 Our next Meeting - February 11, 2020 - 6:00 FHS Library 

 

https://www.gymtreasures.com/franklin-high-school/

